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07 February 2006 Reg No 219-1 

@ Re: Organic Gold Enforcement EPA Application Reg. No: 219-1 

Dear County Secretary 

Please see attached e-mail received 6 February 2006 in relation to the above facility. If 
you wish the Agency to comment please advise: 

Yours sincerely, 

Catherine O'Keeffe 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
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Eve O’Sullivan 

Subject: FW.: Organic Gold UDOI 6 
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From: Dr. Don Mac Auley [mailto:donmacauley@eircom.net] 
Sent: 06 February 2006 23:22 
To: Jimmy Young ‘ 

Cc: roisin-connolly@ombudsman.gov.ie; ombudsman@ombudsman.irlgov.ie; Web info mail 
Subject: Organic Gold UD016 

The View, 
Wilkinstown, 
Navan, 
Co. Meath. 

Re; Organic Gold Enforcement file UD016 
Organic Gold Ombudsman ref L3610511261 
EPA licence applicationfll 

6/2/2006 

a\?-\ 

Dear Mr. Young, 
I refer your attention to the two letters forwarded to Organic Gold regarding composting on the “lower yard” in 
Wilkinstown. The first on 3/3/2005 confirms that Meath County Council no longer accepted that there was a 
history of composting in the “lower yard” and demanded that they stop all composting in this area. The second 
letter explains the decision and again demands that Organic Gold stop this illegal activity. It is now nearly 
twelve months since the first letter and Organic Gold continues to use this yard for composting. I have taken 
several photographs this week which I can forward at your request. It is intolerable that this situation is 
allowed to continue. They are operating without planning permission, without a waste licence and without the 
agreement of Meath County Council. Therefore, I am ryquesting that Meath County Council use all means at 
its disposal to shut down this illegal operation. 
Many thanks, 

Or. Don Mac Auley. 
cc. Office of the Ombudsman, EPA, Muredach Doherty & Co. Solicitors, 7A South Richmond St., Dublin 2 
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